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MEDIA ADVISORY FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

NFHS NETWORK APOLOGIZES AND CONDEMNS COMMENTS MADE ON
BROADCAST DURING HIGH SCHOOL GIRLS BASKETBALL EVENT

ATLANTA = March 12, 2021 - Official statement from the NFHS Network:

We apologize for and are sickened by the comments made last night at the start of our
broadcast of the OSSAA girls basketball game between Norman High School and
Midwest City High School. The thoughts expressed in no way represent our network,
and we are outraged that they found their way into the production. We are aggressively
investigating the incident and have immediately cut ties with the third-party production
crew that was involved.

The NFHS Network firmly condemns racism, hate and discrimination.

We also deeply apologize to the students, their families, and the entire community for
having such ignorant and hurtful comments expressed during the broadcast.

As an organization dedicated to empowering students and young people through high
school sports and athletic programs and making their achievements accessible to all in
their communities and beyond, this incident is a direct violation of our mission as a
company.
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